
 

 

 

 

Hill District 

Ministers 

Alliance 

(HDMA) 

 

February 28, 2019 

 

Heather McClain 

 

Via email: heather@pghbikeshare.org 

 

RE:  Healthy Rides Bike Shares  

 

Dear Heather: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to come and present Healthy Ride Pgh’s proposed Bike Share Expansion 

to the Hill District community at our quarterly community meeting February 21st.  Although the 

community is generally supportive of bike share stations in the neighborhood, none of the proposed 

stations received a score of 80% or higher, including the relocation.  As a result, the Development 

Review Panel cannot support this project.  

Below we have included a breakdown of the scores by location.  

 Wylie Ave & Crawford Ave – 75% 

 Oak Hill Dr & Bentley Dr – 75% 

 Kirkpatrick St & Reed St – 74% 

 Centre Ave & Kirkpatrick St (relocation) – 74% 

 Centre Ave & Heldman St – 68% 

We encourage you to revisit the expansion of the Bike Shares program in the Hill in the future, perhaps 

after more development has occurred to support their use.  

Should you have any questions, please let me know.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Marimba Milliones 

President and CEO 

 

Cc:  

 

Robert Rubinstein, URA 

Daniel Gilman, Mayor’s Office 

City Councilman Daniel Lavelle 

State Representative Jake Wheatley 

 


